
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
From Monday 23rd March, The Green Room School will be running a ‘Virtual School’. This will comprise 
online classes in line with our current curriculum in the mornings from ​10am - 12pm​ along with pastoral 
support, and will be followed by ‘in school’ afternoon sessions, which will also be available online for 
those students who can’t be with us physically. 
 
These afternoon sessions are scheduled for Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays from 
1pm-2:45pm ​and are dependent on student transport being available, which we are currently arranging 
with council transport departments. Pupils will not require to be in school on Thursday afternoons. 
 
These afternoon sessions will include dog walks, community help, sports and allotment sessions. Therapy 
will be conducted ‘virtually' as previously planned. The pupils safety and health will continue to be 
paramount and we will, of course, adhere to the government advice on isolation if someone is showing 
symptoms. 
 
Your family's safety is of course of the highest priority so if you know that you would rather keep 
your young person at home, please let us know and we will arrange activities for them online. If 
you or any member of your family falls into the "vulnerable" category, we would advise you do not 
send your young person to school either, to minimise any risk of infection. We would be very 
grateful if you would be able to let us know if you are planning to send your young person in to 
school to assist planning and staffing at our end. 
 
To summarise: 
 

 Mornings Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday Afternoons 

All Green Room School 10-12pm: 
Virtual School 

1-2:45pm: 
In-School Sessions, which can also be accessed online by those isolated at home. 

 
 
We will inform you if/when this changes as circumstances change. 
 
Thank you and please do not hesitate to reach out if you need any more information. 
 
 


